SOUTHEASTERN COLORADO

Water Conservancy District

“Your investment in water”

SIGNING OF THE FRYINGPAN-ARKANSAS PROJECT ACT

November 21, 2012

Bureau of Reclamation

Attention Stephanie McPhee
Attention: 84-53000 PO Box 25007
Denver CO 80225-0007

Dear Ms. McPhee:

Thank you for providing the Southeastern Colorado Water Conservancy District an extension on the Federal
Register notice for landholder RRA forms and district summary RRA forms comments, since there was
problems with the mail delivery.

The items identified are:

1. FORM 7-21INFO 2014 Instructions — there was some discussion with our regional office regarding
this item that not all trusts are reviewed. The remainder of the sentence may be ambiguous:
a. WHICH FORMS TO SUBMIT, page 3, “However, section 426.7 of the Acreage Limitation
Rules and Regulations requires that el (replace with “certain”) trusts be reviewed; therefore,
if your trust has not been reviewed, the trustee(s) must submit the trust document(s) to the
appropriate Reclamation office.”
2. FORM 7-21TRUST (2014)
a. Item 10 and 15, a return removed words from that particular area of the form, so the end of
the sentence is not shown.
b. Item 18 *NOTE: the paragraph is not entirely readable.
3. FORM 7-21VERIFY (2014) — Item 7 the cell or box on the bottom right side is not entirely readable.

If you have any questions contact me or Bob Hamilton at (719) 948-2400. Thank you and Happy Holidays!

Sincerely,

\ N
Margie Meding, Adminisgrative Support Specialist

CC: Via email to Noreen Click, USBR;
Bob Hamilton, Jim Broderick, Toni Gonzales, and Lee Miller SECWCD Staff;, District files
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